
Bar Exam Information  
for Other Jurisdictions 

Beth Kaimowitz kaimowitz@law.unm.edu 
 

If you plan to take the bar exam outside of New Mexico, please review the important dates and 

instructions for that jurisdiction. Information for each state’s exam can be found on the 

National Conference of Bar Examiners’ website: https://www.ncbex.org/ 

 

Scroll down to the middle of the webpage to select the state you need. 

 

For support with your questions about other jurisdictions, feel free to contact Beth Kaimowitz 

kaimowitz@law.unm.edu.  
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